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Article on Hit and Run Awareness Highlights Importance of Road Safety
Measures, notes the Law Offices of Burg & Brock

Commenting on the recent article, the Los Angeles personal injury firm explains that any
measure taken to reduce hit and runs is not only commendable, but beneficial to local
communities.

Los Angeles, CA (PRWEB) March 18, 2016 -- According to an articlepublished March 7th on KPCC, in
response to a recent spate of deadly hit-and-runs in Los Angeles along a particular stretch of Cesar Chavez
Avenue, a local community group will temporarily close off the street in order to promote safety awareness in
the area. According to L.A.-based personal injury law firm, the Law Offices of Burg and Brock, because
serious hit and run accidents occur all over Los Angeles on an all-too-frequent basis, this attempt to spread
awareness of traffic safety is worthy of praise. Mr. Cameron Yadidi Brock, the law firm’s head litigator, adds
that, because hit and run accidents can cause long term personal and financial hardship to both victims and their
families, it is necessary that victims have the opportunity to claim due compensation once the offender has been
identified and apprehended. Mr. Brock adds that families affected by such tragedies can benefit from choosing
a highly experienced law firm to represent them:

• Reputable track record – When it comes to personal injury cases, which vary widely from vehicular accidents
to product safety violations, The Law Offices of Burg and Brock note that it is crucial for victims to select the
right law firm, and that they are experts at winning due compensation for their qualified clients. In fact, they
explain that they have achieved a 97% success rate, have accumulated more than $100 million in settlements
and verdicts, and have handled more than 5,000 cases since their inception. What’s more, the Law Offices of
Burg and Brock note that they work on a contingency basis so that their clients needn’t pay them for their
services until after their case has been won.

• A highly experienced firm – The Law Offices of Burg and Brock note that, unlike other law firms, they pride
themselves on carefully selecting and defending only the most deserving and qualified plaintiffs. They note that
this client-centered approach to practicing law has led to their solid reputation in the Los Angeles area and
beyond. Whether a case involves a slip and fall, dog bites, brain and spinal cord injury, burns, or any other
personal injury situation in which a negligent party is responsible for an individual’s harm, the Law Offices of
Burg and Brock are available to help.

The Law Offices of Burg and Brock add that, while they are ready to provide services to people who have been
victimized in an accident, prevention is obviously by far the best approach. Health and safety should be
everyone’s number one priority.. For further information, interested readers can call the law firm at (888) 979-
7979. Additionally, interested readers can learn more online at www.LegalDefenders.com.
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